BROOKVILLE HOSPITAL
BROOKVILLE, PA
JULY 8,1994

Dear Sir;

This letter is in support of the proposed standard as an important first step in improving the certification process for respiratory devices for protection against TB and other biological hazards in the health care setting. We need a certification process that addresses the CDC's performance criteria for respiratory protection against TB that will be acceptable for most health care workwers needs. It is very urgent that we have these testing and certification procedures implemented as soon as possible to open up the market for more practical and economic respiratory protection for health care workers against TB.

Thank you T. Wilson, RN

V. Wilson, RN